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Memory Verse:  Acts 17:24-25 (ESV) 
“The God who made the world and everything in it, being Lord of heaven and earth, does not live 
in temples made by man, nor is he served by human hands, as though he needed anything, since 

he himself gives to all mankind life and breath and everything.” 
 

TODAY is Family Sunday – We will celebrate the Lord’s Supper together during the online 

church service. 
 
Regular Church Office Hours will resume this week:  8:00am-4:00pm – Monday-Thursday   

9:00am-1:00pm – Friday. 

 
Farmers to Families Food Box Program 

BBC is joining with the Gospel Mission and other churches and groups in Klamath Falls to bring 
the Farmers to Families Food Box Program to Klamath.  The Mission has arranged to have a 
large truckload of boxes of fresh produce arrive here at BBC on Tuesday, June, 9.  We have the 
opportunity to help distribute the boxes to our community. The produce is available to 
everyone, not just Food Bank clients. We would like to encourage you, as individuals, to take 
boxes to your friends and to reach out to the neighborhood around the church. Please discuss 
this opportunity in your Grow Groups how to get involved.  We need volunteers to help unload 
the boxes Tuesday morning, 9:00am.  We will then begin to distribute our 80 boxes from 
1:00pm-4:00pm.  Please call the Church Office or Pat Oelkers (541-331-6488) for more 
information. 

 
Grow Group Report:  
Quite a few Grow Groups are meeting now.  Check with your leader or call/email the church 
office to find out where you can get Face to Face (6 feet apart…)!  
 
                      Congratulations to our BBC Graduates: 

We would like to recognize the following BBC High School Graduates: 
Keegan Dentinger     Luke Homfeldt     Ethan Moritz     Bailey Orlando     Ethan Roe 

 
A Notice on Facebook!! 
We are excited to report that beginning June 14 we will be able to meet again for church 
services at our regular times on Sunday.  We will need to follow some specific guidelines that 
will require us to do some things differently and limit the maximum number of people. We will 
be preparing for this and get more specific information out to you as we are able.  We love you 
all and look forward to actually being together again.  Pastor Kevin 
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Mountain Lakes Bible Camp News:  
YOUR help is sorely needed for some projects at Camp.  Connect with Pastor Dave by calling the 
church office or emailing him at mlbc@bbcministries.com for how you can be a part of this. 

 
Bible Baptist Church Family Outreach 

It’s that time of year for the annual Baby Bottle Drive for the Pregnancy Hope Center.  
Just reminding you to keep collecting your change!  We have baby bottles available in 
the church office.  Please continue to pray for this vital outreach ministry in our 
community!                                                                                                               

 
Benefit Rummage Sale 
Last few days to drop off your Rummage Sale Items!  This sale will benefit the  
BBC Food Pantry Ministry.  You can drop off items to the BBC Gym during office  
hours this week (preferably no later than Wednesday) or call Pat Oelkers, 
541-331-6488, to make arrangements for another time.  The Rummage Sale will 
be June 12-13 from 9:00am-3:00 pm each day. 

 

Daily Breads for June, July and August are now available in the Church Office! 

 

mailto:mlbc@bbcministries.com

